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Congratulations to all Bursary and Award Winners
for 2013!
Please join us at CANNT 2013 in St. John's as we announce the
winners and present them with their awards.

CANNT 2013 - Rally on The Rock
Oct. 6 - 8
   
The brochure is now posted
on the website.  Consider the
amazing program &
plan your visit to The Delta St
John's Hotel & Conference
Centre today!
   
  
Hard copy brochures are NOT being mailed this year - please go
on-line to download the brochure.
  
For more information on accommodations and travel please use
the links below.
  
For Program and Registration Information - click here   
Accommodations - click here
Travel Information - click here
The St. John's Experience - click here
Poster Information - click here
See Who is Exhibiting - click here
Exhibitors - click here

Canada's New Not-For-Profit Act!
   
All not-for-profit corporations that were incorporated under the
Canada Corporations Acts (this includes CANNT) are required
to apply for a certificate of continuance to transition to the
Canada Not-for-Profit Corporations Act before October 17,
2014. This means that before October 17, 2014, corporations
must create, approve and file Articles of Continuance, as well as
by-laws that are compliant with the provisions of the new Act. 
Some positive features about the new act include more
comprehensive and flexible by-laws; expands on the rights of
members; provides more clarity around standard of care for
directors, and gives procedural detail.

 In preparation for this change, CANNT created a working
group in the summer of 2012. The working group consisted of
Linda Ballantine, Marsha Wood and me, Patty Quinan. Over the
past year, in collaboration with the CANNT board of directors
and Richard Bridge, a lawyer with vast experience in not-for

http://www.edtna-erca-conference2013.com/
http://www.nurseone.ca/Default.aspx?portlet=StaticHtmlViewerPortlet&stmd=False&plang=1&ptdi=153
http://www.cannt.ca/en/working_together.html
http://annanurse.org/events/fall-meeting-nephrology-nurses-managers-and-advanced-practice-nurses
http://www.cannt.ca/en/news_events/Conference Accommodation/index.html
http://www.bcrenalagency.ca/professionals/nephrologydays/default.htm
http://www.annanurse.org/events/45th-annual-national-symposium
http://annanurse.org/events/fall-meeting-nephrology-nurses-managers-and-advanced-practice-nurses
http://www.nurseone.ca/Default.aspx?portlet=StaticHtmlViewerPortlet&stmd=False&plang=1&ptdi=153
http://www.cannt.ca/en/news_events/Conference Accommodation/index.html
http://www.cannt.ca/en/news_events/Conference Accommodation/conference_accommodation.html
http://www.cannt.ca/en/news_events/Conference Accommodation/travel_information.html
http://www.cannt.ca/en/news_events/Conference Accommodation/the_st._johns_experience.html
http://www.cannt.ca/en/news_events/Conference Accommodation/poster_information.html
http://www.cannt.ca/en/news_events/Conference Accommodation/see_who_exhibiting.html
http://www.cannt.ca/en/news_events/Conference Accommodation/exhibitors.html
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profit sector, the group has completed the transition process
and the documents are ready to be submitted for approval to
Industry Canada. Once approved, a certificate of amendments
will be issued to CANNT.

The updated by-laws will soon be available to all members on
the CANNT website for review. The by-laws will be presented to
members for approval during the Annual General Meeting at
the CANNT 2013 conference in St John's, Newfoundland.
  
Respectfully submitted,
Patty Quinan, RN, CNeph (c)

Other News
 
Career Opportunities 
1 Manager, Renal Program:

Royal Victoria Regional Health Centre, Barrie, ON
Posted:  Aug 8, 2013
 

2 Relief Full Time Hemodialysis Nurse - Renal Health:
Northern Health, Fort St. John, BC
Posted:  Jul 10, 2013 

 
For more information  click here.
 

https://www.facebook.com/pages/Canadian-Association-of-Nephrology-Nurses-and-Technologists/160999717295820
https://twitter.com/intent/follow?original_referer=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.cannt.ca.vsd20.korax.net%2Fen%2Findex.html&screen_name=CANNT1&tw_p=followbutton&variant=2.0&xd_token=0475d0543295f8
mailto:heather@cannt.ca
mailto:sharon@cannt.ca
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http://www.cannt.ca/en/resources/career_opportunities/index.html

